
In 2023, OKCMAR and its members will be 
working with other groups – including the City 
of Oklahoma City – to develop initiatives to care 
for people experiencing homelessness and to 
address the need for balanced housing.

We will provide many ways for you to get 
involved in solving these problems. 

OKCMAR members believe in 
building the community  
through advocating for the 
unhoused.

R E A LT O R S ®.   H o m e s .   S t r o n g  C o m m u n i t i e s .


